
Blakebrook Public School Bulletin 
Term 4 Week 9 - Thursday 7th December 2017 

Ph : 0266 293 263     Website : blakebrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au     Email : blakebrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

DIARY DATES  

T4 Week 9 Mrs McInnes on Sick Leave / Mrs Kelly  

Thu 7th Dec   Peer Support afternoon tea & certificates awarded 

Fri 8th Dec  Friday Assembly 9.30am—not 3pm  
 Awards Presentation @ 5pm for a 5.15pm start  
 Xmas Tree Night @ 6.15pm for a 6.30pm start 

T4 Week 10  

Mon 11th Dec  Deadline for Y6 to return USB stick for Journey download 

Tue 12th Dec  Genie Day Year 6 fundraiser & mufti day (bring your coins) 
 Year 6 Farewell : South Lismore Bowling Club @ 5 for 5.30pm  

Fri 15th Dec  Mystery Tour 
 No 3pm Assembly today 
 Last day of school for students 

FINAL WEEKLY AWARDS will be presented at assembly tomorrow morning, Friday at 9.30am (not the usual 3pm). 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD:  
Bella, Dane, Jasmine W, Ozzy, Millie, Rorie, Simon & Tamzyn for thoughtful, entertaining captain speeches. 

CAPA: Luke C   CITIZENSHIP: Amber B  ENVIRONMENT: Baylie  SPORT: Lilly R     
GOOD FRIEND: Sapphire chosen by Chloe and Jessica chosen by Sina  

ACADEMIC                                                                                                                 
K-1  Layla for being a happy Xmas elf 
2-3  Dean for always giving your best in all KLAs 
4-5  Hannah for problem solving in Numeracy      
Y6  Ivy, Jason & Felix for letter writing skills and effort   

GO FOR IT 
K-1  Connor for positive problem solving on the ipads   
2-3  Lily C for being a great friend to others and for keeping the neatest tote tray in the 2-3 classroom! 
4-5  Georgia for additional marking  of peer’s class work    
Y6  Felix  for excellent film making skills with editing and sound effects 

THINKING SKILLS / MINDFULNESS  
K-1  Ruben for great ideas for stopping aliens from stealing underpants!    
2-3  Amber L for sharing great ideas learnt during peer support sessions on friendship   
4-5  Millie for mental calculations of Fractions  
Y6  Josie for focused behaviour at RRHC orientation day 

PEER SUPPORT NOMINATIONS 
Willow W & Wendell, Simon & Bradley, Eden & Ozzy, Jasmine T & Ryan, Dane & Jaden, Lillian & Connor, Charlie & Isabella 

LIBRARY 

K-1  Alex 

2-3  Tanisha 

4-5  Millie 

Y6   Tom 

Please return ALL school library books NOW!! 
ALL borrowed  school library books MUST be  
returned before the end of the year : 15th December 
Have a good look at home, in bags, in the car, under 
the bed ….  
It’s an auditory requirement that schools account for all stock purchased. 

 

Awards Presentation Friday 8/12/17 @ 5pm for a 5.15pm start 

BPS Teachers are running this event and everyone attending is  

expected to be on their best behaviour as we celebrate awardees 

on their achievements. Children are expected to go home after school on 

Friday and return @ 5pm for Awards Presentation or @ 6.15pm for Xmas 

Tree Night. 

Xmas Tree Night Friday 8/12/17 @6.15pm for a 6.30pm start  

BPS P&C is running this event which means parents & carers are  

responsible for the supervision of children (not the teachers). 

A reminder that any events on school grounds are both alcohol and  

smoking free zones, this includes all parking areas. 

Normal out-of-bounds areas apply, including the adventure play-

ground. We want everyone to enjoy a fun but safe evening. 

Head lice alert  
Once again these little critters are doing the rounds of our 
community. Please ensure you check and treat each child if 
necessary. There are a multitude of products available 
(shampoos) and remember that a once off treatment isn’t 
enough. Combing the nits (louse eggs) out of the hair with a 
very fine toothed comb is recommended daily for 14 days.  
A 2nd treatment shampoo is recommended 7 days after the 
first treatment. Everyone co-operating and following 
through is the only way to break the cycle. 



Relieving Principal News with Louise Tate 
Classes and staffing roles 2018 
With current numbers we will retain our 4 teachers in 2018. Based on this forecast the classes will be: 
 Kinder:  Mrs Tate 
 Year 1-2:  Mrs Skorjenko 
 Year 3-4:  Mrs Stevens 
 Year 5-6:  Mrs Perren (confirmed for Term 1) 
Miss Curran will take up a temporary teaching position at Wollongbar PS at the start of next year. This 
is a wonderful opportunity and one Megan has worked extremely hard for. In her place,  
Miss Chloe Stevens will undertake the LaST, Principal relief and L3 support teacher roles in Term 1. 
Lochie Perren’s SLSO position will see him working between Nimbin CS and Lismore PS in 2018. His 
efforts in 2017 and positivity have been appreciated. The awesome SAS staff (Wendy, Sandra &  
Mr Hayes) will soldier on as usual :) 
 
Captain Speeches 2018 
On Tuesday eight Year 5 candidates stood up proudly and addressed their K-5 cohort for the positions 
of School Captains in 2018. I was extremely impressed by the honesty and accountability each of these 
students presented. As we only have a small number of Year 6 next year there will only be 2 captain 
positions, however all Year 6 students will hold a leadership position within the school. Congratulations 
Rorie, Millie, Tamzyn, Bella, Jasmine W, Dane, Simon and Ozzy on your efforts and good luck. 
 
Presentation Afternoon & Xmas Tree celebration: tomorrow 5.00pm for a 5.15pm start. 
Our celebration afternoon will start promptly at 5.15pm tomorrow in the rear playground. After the  
medallion ceremony the announcement of the school captains for 2018 will occur so all candidates 
need to be present please. 
The P&C end of year Xmas Tree will start immediately following our special assembly. 
Don’t forget to send any ticket stubs and money in tomorrow morning for the Raiders Jersey Raffle. The 
student ticket seller prize winner will be announced before the draw. 
The intended timetable for the Xmas Tree is as follows: 

6.15pm: BBQ food & drinks on sale 
Donations of cakes and slices gratefully accepted at the canteen. 

7.15pm: students demonstrate bush dances followed by community dance 
8.00pm: carols in the COLA 
8.15pm: Santa arrives 

If not done already, please place wrapped & labelled book gifts in the box provided, sometime tomorrow. 
The box is located in the little room between K-1 & 2-3 classrooms. 

 
Mystery Tour: last day for payment is tomorrow 
Final payments will only be accepted tomorrow as we have to organise payment for the bus. A final  
note has been sent home with the few students who are yet to pay. 
 
Year 6 Farewell: Tuesday 12th Dec - South Lismore Bowling Club 
Staff and senior students are all looking forward to next Tuesdays Year 6 Farewell dinner in  
South Lismore. Please arrive at 5pm and as this is a school event students will be under the  
supervision of teachers during the event.  
**NO SIBLINGS are to attend this event. We understand this can be inconvenient but if you cannot  
arrange for your other children to be minded by someone else then it may mean that one parent has to 
stay home. Parents are reminded that no alcohol or smoking is permitted in or around our venue. We 
want everyone to travel home safely afterwards. 
 
Genie Day: Tuesday 12th Dec 
Hey guys, don’t forget to do all those odd jobs around the house over the weekend so you can take part 
in next Tuesdays Genie Day. $1 to go into the draw to put a pie in the face of a Year 6 leader (9.30am) 

Important start dates for Term 1 2018  
Mon 29th Jan : Pupil Free Day – Staff resume (SDD)  Tue 30th Jan : Y1-6 Students resume (not Kinder) 
Wed 31st Jan  OR Thu 1st Feb OR  Fri 2nd Feb 
Mon 5th Feb :  Kinder students officially start school 

Kinder students will have their Best Start PLAN assessments on ONE of these three days with Mrs Tate 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

“It is important to know that most women 

diagnosed with breast cancer do not have 

a family history of breast cancer.   

Regular mammograms can detect breast 

cancer in its early stages and early detec-

tion is the key to successful treatment.”  

A FREE mammogram every two years could 

save your life.  

BreastScreen provides free mammograms 

for women aged over 40 years and all 

women aged 50 to 74 are particularly en-

couraged to attend for 2 yearly mammo-

grams. 

Appointments are free and take only 20 

minutes.  

No referral is required.  

BreastScreen has a clinic at 29 Uralba 

Street Lismore.  

Our mobile BreastScreen Unit is currently 

in Ballina (river end of Moon St. until mid-

January 2018).  

Phone 13 20 50 to book a free appoint-

ment. See also 

www.breastscreen.nsw.gov.au 

 

Limit of  $10  spend for books 

Would you like to help your child more? 

As mentioned above in the December 2017 issue LDC there are some great parent  

resources available : 

 Book: “Outsmarting Worry: An Older Kid’s Guide to Managing Anxiety”  

 by D Huebner. Available from www.booktopia.com.au for $21.95 

 New Website: http://siblingsaustralia.org.au/ 

 LDC Parent helpline: 02 9806 9960 

 LDC Postal address: PO Box 140 Westmead NSW 2145 

 LDC Email: info@ldc.org.au 

 LDC Website: www.ldc.org.au 




